





Warsaw, May 9th, 2023

Dear Teacher,

The Polish National Commission for UNESCO and the Zbigniew Herbert Foundation would like to thank you for your commitment to organizing the "Gift a Poem" campaign in your School on the UNESCO World Poetry Day, 21st March 2023 in celebration of the 70th anniversary of the Associated Schools Network.

We trust that offering a handwritten poem specially selected for another person was a meaningful experience for your students, an expression of support, love and hope they extended to others.

We are very grateful that your School has joined "Gift a Poem" campaign, thus contributing to further building friendship and trust in the ASPnet community around the world.

With best regards,

Malpo usto Hedrich

Małgorzata Herbich Coordinator of Education and Polish National ASPnet Polish National Commission for UNESCO Maria Dzieduszycka
President/Executive Director
The Zbigniew Herbert Foundation

hora Dridungcha